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CLASSROOM WEB PAGE:  http://mrsdysons4thgradeclassroom.weebly.com/
THIS WEEK’S NEWS 
Welcome Back to a New School Year!!!

I’m so excited for all of the new updates to the school – new preschool addition, carpet repair in the Gallery, and  possible cabinet storage that will be added above the lockers in the remaining regular classes which don’t have any.  Thanks again to all those people who have helped to improve the school – volunteering their skills, donating their time, talent, and treasure, to make this school what it is today!!!  It’s such a blessing to be a part of this school and community!!!  We couldn’t be a success without your support!  Here’s to a wonderful school year!!!

Weekly Newsletters

~Each week I try to send out a classroom newsletter so you know what is happening that week.  Any up-coming news (tests, special events, and subject information that will be covered) will be addressed in it.  So if you want to feel informed with what is going on in our room, this should be helpful.  This 1st one will be sent home on paper and posted on my Weebly page (website of mine)  http://mrsdysons4thgradeclassroom.weebly.com/
All future ones will be only posted under the “Classroom Newsletters” tab.  Please let me know if you would like a hard copy (paper copy) sent home with your child weekly too, otherwise I will not send home a hard copy like I have this week.
Parent Information Night
~Please remember that our Parent Night will be Monday, August 14th.  Each grade has a special time that the teacher will present information to their students’ parents.  I believe my time to inform the 4th grade parents will be at 7:30 pm.  Please refer to the Back-to-School pack of information you got over the summer.  It has times for each of the grades’ presentations.  Please let me know if you can’t make this meeting.  I want to make sure you are, in-the-know on all matters.  Thanks!
Office / Classroom Materials

~This week we need to make sure all of our paperwork for the school office is turned in and all of our classroom supplies are also brought in.  Please refer to the Back-to-School pack you received during the summer.  Thanks for your cooperation!
Religion
~This week we will discuss The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, our school diocese’s theme, “Educate. Inspire. Proclaim.” and discuss what this means, and begin our studies with Chapter 1 in our religion book.  I plan on discussing and learning about Chapters 1 and 2 before we have a test.  I will let you know in plenty of time before this happens.  

This year we will be learning several different prayers.  I will send home a copy of the prayer we are practicing and let you know how and when we will be testing on it.

 ~Our mass schedule is normally to attend mass on Tuesdays and Thursdays each week. As I find out when our class will be in charge of mass, I will let you know.  We would love to have you join us in the celebration.  
~We will begin attending mass this Thursday, so please try to be at school by 7:20 if you are a car rider.  We head over to church around 7:20 – 7:25. Send in your student envelopes for our collection on Thursday each week.
Language Arts
~We will be working on how to access our Language Arts program this week on-line.  Being able to access it from home will be of great benefit for you.  It has many practice games and our weekly books and workbooks available on-line.  This is especially helpful when your child leaves his/her textbooks at school.   I plan on doing a regular week of learning next week and have our weekly test on Friday.  This should be a weekly assessment you can regularly count on to happen.
~We will be working on the WRITE TRAITS this year in Language Arts also.  We will concentrate on a particular section of Write Traits throughout the year – IDEAS.  
~We will work on our 1st writing of the school year this week and see how our cursive writing is going.  Wish us luck!

Science
~We will begin a new science program this year called SCIENCE FUSION by Houghton Mifflin Harcourt company.  There will also be links for your child to access, do assignments and experiment activities, and prepare for up-coming tests.  All of our online access (usernames and passwords) will be given this week.  I will also give you an extra copy at Parent Information Night, to keep the copy at home.
Social Studies
~This year we will use a hardback book to study Indiana history.  We will learn many interesting facts that make our state great!!!
~This year we also cover the names and capitals of our 50 states in the U.S.A.  

Don’t worry, we will know them very well by the time we are tested on them in December. 
Sharing Information About Us
~This week we will be completing a sheet, about each one of us, to be displayed in the hallway near our classroom.

~Once it’s completed, people will read a few facts about each of us and try to guess who we are.  I can’t wait to get started on these!  I bet you might even be surprised with some of our answers!

BE PATIENT WITH OUR ASSIGNMENT BOOKS.  IT WILL TAKE US AWHILE TO GET USED TO FILLING THEM OUT CORRECTLY.  PLEASE CHECK WITH YOUR SON/DAUGHTER EACH NIGHT AS TO WHAT IS IN THE INFORMATION AREA. AS REASSURANCE TO YOU.. I CHECK AND STAMP OR SIGN MY INITIALS (CD) MY APPROVAL TO YOUR CHILD’S AGENDA BOOK, BEING FILLED OUT CORRECTLY.  THIS WILL CONTINUE THE 1ST SEMESTER OF SCHOOL AND THEN I HOPE YOUR CHILD CAN TAKE ON MORE RESPONSIBILITY THE 2ND SEMESTER.  I WILL HAVE STUDENTS CHECK ONE ANOTHER’S THEN.  PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS.  CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S HOMEWORK WITH OUR LISTED HOMEWORK ON SYCAMORE IS NOT A BAD ROUTINE TO GET INTO EITHER.
OUR SCHEDULE THIS WEEK:
WEDNESDAY - 1ST DAY OF SCHOOL!!!
                                 ART CLASS          

THURSDAY – MASS

                      GYM CLASS
                          COMPUTERS

FRIDAY – SPIRIT DRESS DAY

                  LIBRARY

                  ART CLASS
FYI… 

OUR SPECIALS (EXTRA CLASSES) ARE..

MONDAY – MUSIC 
TUESDAY – MASS, COMPUTERS, AND GYM       

WEDNESDAY – ART

THURSDAY – MASS, COMPUTERS, AND GYM

FRIDAY – ART AND LIBRARY
Please see the additional 2017– 2018 SCHEDULE.

If times and classes change, I will let you know.

SPECIAL NOTE:

I HOPE THAT THIS WEEK IS ENJOYABLE AND YOUR CHILD LOOKS FORWARD TO EACH DAY.
THANKS FOR SHARING YOUR CHILD WITH ME THIS SCHOOL YEAR!!!

GOD BLESS AND HAVE A SAFE WEEK AHEAD!

CHECK OUT OUR WEB PAGE…

http://www.saintwendelschool.org/
THEN GO TO “SCHOOL INFORMATION”, “CLASSES”, “FOURTH GRADE” or

GO TO http://mrsdysons4thgradeclassroom.weebly.com/  DIRECTLY.
THERE WILL BE UPDATES REGULARLY.  THERE ARE ALSO EXCELLENT RESOURCES FOR OUR CLASSROOM SUBJECTS THAT YOU CAN ACCESS THROUGH OUR WEB PAGE.  THESE ARE GREAT WAYS TO HELP YOU PREPARE FOR TESTS AND REVIEW.  (EVEN OUR SPELLING LISTS CAN BE FOUND ON A WEB SITE ACCESSIBLE THROUGH OUR WEB PAGE!!)

PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT ANY OF THEM.
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PLEASE DON’T HESITATE TO CONTACT ME IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS.
MY EMAIL IS CDYSON@EVDIO.ORG AND MY CELL PHONE IS 812-457-3579 (receives texts too).  I WILL RETURN A MESSAGE OR CONTACT YOU ASAP.

THANKS!!!

BEING SENT HOME TODAY IS INFORMATION ABOUT BEING PART OF THE SAINT WENDEL SCHOOL SPELL BOWL TEAM.  PLEASE CONSIDER BEING A PART OF THIS TEAM.  GRADES 4 – 6 MAY BE A PART OF THIS GROUP.  PERMISSIONS SLIPS FOR BEING A PART OF THIS TEAM ARE DUE NEXT MONDAY.  PRACTICES START NEXT TUESDAY.
